
From: Katharine Gage <katharine.gage@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2019 3:24 PM 
To: PUC: Executive.Director <ExecutiveDirector@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Granite Bridge Pipeline 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

Hi Ms. Howland, 

I an a high schooler at the Derryfield School and one of my classmates lives in Epping, where the 
proposed Granite Bridge Pipeline storage tank might be built. I really hope you will help prevent this 
pipeline because it would be scary to have the storage tank in a town people live in, and also it is not a 
good investment because it takes a while to pay off the initial costs of building it and by then the world's 
energy market will have switched off of fossil fuels because of climate change and our country will 
switch too in order to stay competitive. Thank you for your consideration, and have a great summer! 

Sincerely, 
Katharine 


